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Ama’s Girls supports Dosher mammo unit 
 

SOUTHPORT—A not-for-profit organization to support breast cancer treatment and 

research called Ama’s Girls has donated $6,400 to the Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation 

toward the hospital’s Mammography Unit. The five women are the grandchildren of the late 

Teenie Edwards, nicknamed Ama, who died of breast cancer. Funds are going for a blanket 

warmer and patient capes and gowns to accompany Dosher’s new 3-D mammography 

machine.  

Read more about mammography and other Dosher diagnostic services at 

www.Dosher.org/diagnostics. 

#  #  # 

      

Ama’s Girls are holding the banner (in pink, left to right): Jennifer Kanapaux, Haley Kanapaux, 

Lauren Litaker, Erin Edwards and Faith Edwards. Posing with them are Foundation President 

Lynda Stanley, Dosher Hospital Board Member Dr. Scott Starks, and Foundation Board 

members Clay Fairley, Carolyn Zarbock, Mark Bachara and Beth Nelson.  



 

 

      

Dosher Mammography lead Joann Brady, Therapies Director Connie Pitman, and Patient Care 

Services VP Carol Northup join the group in front of the blanket warmer.   

 

  


